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A Concise Course in
Advanced Level
Statistics African
Books Collective

This extensively
revised, restructured,
and updated edition
continues to present
an engaging and
comprehensive
introduction to the
subject, exploring the
world’s landforms
from a broad systems
perspective. It covers

the basics of Earth
surface forms and
processes, while
reflecting on the latest
developments in the
field. Fundamentals of
Geomorphology
begins with a
consideration of the
nature of
geomorphology,
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process and form,
history, and
geomorphic systems,
and moves on to
discuss: structure:
structural landforms
associated with plate
tectonics and those
associated with
volcanoes, impact
craters, and folds,
faults, and joints
process and form:
landforms resulting
from, or influenced
by, the exogenic
agencies of
weathering, running
water, flowing ice and
meltwater, ground ice
and frost, the wind,
and the sea; landforms
developed on
limestone; and
landscape evolution, a
discussion of ancient
landforms, including
palaeosurfaces,
stagnant landscape
features, and
evolutionary aspects
of landscape change.
This third edition has

been fully updated to
include a clearer
initial explanation of
the nature of
geomorphology, of
land surface process
and form, and of land-
surface change over
different timescales.
The text has been
restructured to
incorporate
information on
geomorphic materials
and processes at more
suitable points in the
book. Finally,
historical
geomorphology has
been integrated
throughout the text to
reflect the importance
of history in all aspects
of geomorphology.
Fundamentals of
Geomorphology
provides a stimulating
and innovative
perspective on the key
topics and debates
within the field of
geomorphology.
Written in an

accessible and lively
manner, it includes
guides to further
reading, chapter
summaries, and an
extensive glossary of
key terms. The book
is also illustrated
throughout with over
200 informative
diagrams and
attractive
photographs, all in
colour.
The Boy in the
Striped
Pajamas World
Bank
Publications
This book
marks the
starting point
of a profound
shift in
assessment
priorities,
detailing the
results of a
decade-long
program of
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research on
classroom
assessment
environments.
It demonstrates
how important
sound
classroom
assessments
are to student
well-being, and
provides
insights into
the complex
demands of day-
to-day
classroom
assessment on
teachers who
have been
taught little
about
assessment in
their training
programs. As a
nation, we
spend billions
of dollars on

educational
assessment,
including
hundreds of
millions for
international
and national
assessments,
and additional
hundreds of
millions for
statewide
testing
programs. On
top of these,
the
standardized
tests that form
the basis of
district-wide
testing
programs
represent a
billion dollar
industry. If we
total all of
these
expensive

highly-visible, p
olitically-
important
assessments,
we still account
for less than
one percent of
all the
assessments
conducted in
America's
schools. The
other 99
percent are
conducted by
teachers in
their
classrooms on
a moment-to-
moment, day-to-
day, and week-
to-week basis.
Paradoxically,
virtually all of
our national,
state, and local
assessment
resources are
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being devoted
to research and
development
for large-scale
assessments.
This book
provides
specific action
programs for
improving the
quality of the
other 99
percent--the
assessments
that really
drive what
students learn
and how they
feel about it.
Chinese
Cinderella and the
Secret Dragon
Society SUNY
Press
The text and
images in this book
are in grayscale. A
hardback color
version is available.

Search for ISBN
9781680922929.
Principles of
Accounting is
designed to meet
the scope and
sequence
requirements of a
two-semester
accounting course
that covers the
fundamentals of
financial and
managerial
accounting. This
book is specifically
designed to appeal
to both accounting
and non-accounting
majors, exposing
students to the core
concepts of
accounting in
familiar ways to
build a strong
foundation that can
be applied across
business fields.
Each chapter opens
with a relatable real-
life scenario for
today's college
student.

Thoughtfully
designed examples
are presented
throughout each
chapter, allowing
students to build on
emerging
accounting
knowledge.
Concepts are
further reinforced
through applicable
connections to more
detailed business
processes.
Students are
immersed in the
"why" as well as the
"how" aspects of
accounting in order
to reinforce
concepts and
promote
comprehension
over rote
memorization.
Assessment
Routledge
This open
access
textbook
provides the
background
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needed to
correctly use,
interpret and
understand
statistics and
statistical
data in diverse
settings. Part
I makes key
concepts in
statistics
readily clear.
Parts I and II
give an
overview of the
most common
tests (t-test,
ANOVA,
correlations)
and work out
their
statistical
principles.
Part III
provides
insight into
meta-statistics
(statistics of
statistics) and
demonstrates
why experiments
often do not
replicate.

Finally, the
textbook shows
how complex
statistics can
be avoided by
using clever
experimental
design. Both
non-scientists
and students in
Biology,
Biomedicine and
Engineering
will benefit
from the book
by learning the
statistical
basis of
scientific
claims and by
discovering
ways to
evaluate the
quality of
scientific
reports in
academic
journals and
news outlets.

Global Perspectives
on Teacher
Performance

Improvement
Hodder Education
The prevalence of
global pandemics
has been timeless
and universal. In
1918, the Spanish
Flue grounded
Spain and her
neighbours. In
1997, 2014 and
2020, the Ebola
virus wreaked
havoc in West
Africa in the same
manner that polio
had ravaged the
globe. Since 2019,
the Coronavirus has
forced most
economies onto a
downward spiral.
Despite concerted
global attempts at
observing World
Health Organization
guidelines, the
Coronavirus has
been changing
peoples' lives,
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forcing most
economies onto
their knees,
endangering lives
and livelihoods,
making a mockery
of global medicine
and causing the
widespread despair
and helplessness
that has come to be
known as 'the new
normal'. Unlike the
other pandemics, the
mayhem,
complexities and
dialectics caused by
Covid-19 have been
matchless, requiring
a systematic study
and necessitating a
volume like this
one. The volume's
16 well-researched
chapters argue that
despite Covid-19's
enormous lessons
and predictions
about even greater
future pandemics,

humanity can ill-
afford to relent in its
determination to
conquer the
pandemic in the
same way that
human resolve has
defeated past
pandemic. As such,
the volume provides
hope and direction
to the global
community on how
best to deal with
Covid-19 and
pandemics of
similar or even
higher magnitude in
the future.
Cambridge
International AS
and A Level Biology
Coursebook with
CD-ROM
Cambridge
University Press
The secure position
science now occupies
in most school
curricula has been
achieved only after

widespread individual,
institutional and
political debate. In
Science for All, Edgar
Jenkins offers a
thoroughly researched
account of the long
battle to establish
school science in
England, from its
introduction to the
classroom in the mid-
nineteenth century to
the launch of the
National Curriculum
in 1989. The book
addresses the
underlying question of
what school science is
for and reveals when,
how and why the
answer has changed.
It exposes issues
relating to the
educational function
of school science and
obstacles to
curriculum reform
that are of
fundamental and
international
significance. In so
doing, the author
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offers a unique
perspective on current
and future
developments in
primary and
secondary school
science education.
Zimbabwe's Farm
Workers
Department of
Agriculture
Two young boys
encounter the best
and worst of
humanity during the
Holocaust in this
powerful read that
USA Today called
"as memorable an
introduction to the
subject as The
Diary of Anne
Frank.” Berlin,
1942: When Bruno
returns home from
school one day, he
discovers that his
belongings are
being packed in
crates. His father
has received a

promotion and the
family must move to
a new house far, far
away, where there is
no one to play with
and nothing to do. A
tall fence stretches
as far as the eye can
see and cuts him off
from the strange
people in the
distance. But Bruno
longs to be an
explorer and decides
that there must be
more to this desolate
new place than
meets the eye.
While exploring his
new environment,
he meets another
boy whose life and
circumstances are
very different from
his own, and their
meeting results in a
friendship that has
devastating
consequences.
Combating

Micronutrient
Deficiencies
Vintage Canada
For over a decade,
The Language of
Composition has
been the most
successful
textbook written
for the AP®
English Language
and Composition
Course. Now, its
esteemed author
team is back,
giving practical
instruction geared
toward training
students to read
and write at the
college level. The
textbook is
organized in two
parts: opening
chapters that
develop key
rhetoric,
argument, and
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synthesis skills;
followed by
thematic chapters
comprised of the
finest classic and
contemporary
nonfiction and
visual texts. With
engaging readings
and reliable
instruction, The
Language of
Composition gives
every students the
opportunity for
success in AP®
English Language.
AP® is a
trademark
registered and/or
owned by the
College Board,
which was not
involved in the
production of, and
does not endorse,
this product.
Diseases of Beef

Cattle Penguin UK
This open access
book is a
comparative
analysis of recent
large scale
education reforms
that broadened
curriculum goals to
better prepare
students for the 21st
century. The book
examines what
governments
actually do when
they broaden
curriculum goals,
with attention to the
details of
implementation. To
this end, the book
examines system
level reforms in six
countries at various
levels of
development. The
study includes
system level
reforms in
jurisdictions where

students achieve
high levels in
international
assessments of basic
literacies, such as
Singapore and
Ontario, Canada, as
well as in nations
where students
achieve much lower
levels, such as
Kenya, Mexico,
Punjab-Pakistan and
Zimbabwe. The
chapters examine
system-level
reforms that focus
on strengthening the
capacity to teach the
basics, as in Ontario
and Pakistan, as
well as reforms that
aim at building the
capacity to teach a
much broader set of
competencies and
skills, such as
Kenya, Mexico,
Singapore and
Zimbabwe. The
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volume includes
systems at very
different levels of
spending per student
and reforms at
various points in the
cycle of policy
implementation,
some just starting,
some struggling to
survive a
governmental
transition, and
others that have
been in place for an
extended period of
time. From the
comparative study
of these reforms, we
aim to provide an
understanding of
how to build the
capacity of
education systems to
teach 21st century
skills at scale in
diverse settings.
Fundamentals of
Geomorphology
Macmillan Higher

Education
Fully revised and
updated content
matching the new
Cambridge
International
Examinations
Biology 9700
syllabus for first
teaching in 2014
and first
examination in
2016. The PDF
ebook of the fourth
edition of the AS
and A Level
Biology coursebook
comprehensively
covers all the
knowledge and
skills students need
to acquire during
this CIE course.
Written by
renowned and
leading experts in
Biology teaching,
the ebook is easy to
navigate with
colour-coded

sections and clear
signposting
throughout. Self
assessment
questions allow
learners to track
their progression
through the course
and exam-style
questions at the end
of every chapter
provide opportunity
for learners to
prepare thoroughly
for their
examinations.
Contemporary
contexts and
applications are
discussed
throughout
enhancing the
relevance and
interest for learners.
Facets of Power
Nelson Thornes
Forest Gardening (or
agroforestry) is a way
of growing edible
crops with nature
doing most of the
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work. A forest garden
imitates young natural
woodland, with a
wide range of crops
grown in vertical
layers. Species are
chosen for their
beneficial effects on
each other, creating a
healthy system that
maintains its own
fertility, with little
need for digging,
weeding or pest
control. The result of
this largely perennial
planting is a tranquil,
beautiful and
productive space. This
book is a bible for
permaculture and
forest gardening, with
practical advice on
how to create a forest
garden, from planning
and design to planting
and maintenance. It
explains how a forest
garden is designed
from the top down:
the canopy layer first,
then the shrub layer,
the perennial ground-

cover layer, the
annuals & biennials
next, the climbers and
nitrogen fixers and
finally the clearings,
living spaces and
paths. Whether in a
small back garden or
in a larger plot, the
environmental
benefits of growing
this way are great.
Forest Gardens are a
viable solution to the
challenge of a
changing climate: we
can grow food
sustainably in them
without
compromising soil
health, food quality or
biodiversity. Forest
gardens: store carbon
dioxide in the soil and
in the woody biomass
of the trees and
shrubs. enable the soil
to store more water
after heavy rains,
minimizing flooding
and erosion. boost the
health of the
ecosystem, ensuring a

balance of predators
and beneficial insects
because mixed
planting is crucial to
the scheme. allows the
soil to thrive because
it is covered with
plants all year round.
Creating a Forest
Garden includes a
detailed directory of
over 500 trees, shrubs,
herbaceous
perennials, annuals,
root crops and
climbers. As well as
more familiar plants
such as fig and apple
trees, blackcurrants
and rosemary shrubs,
you can grow your
own chokeberries,
goji berries, yams,
heartnuts, bamboo
shoots and buffalo
currants. Forest
gardens produce
fruits, nuts,
vegetables, seeds,
salads, herbs, spices,
firewood, mushrooms,
medicinal herbs, dye
plants, soap plants,
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and honey from bees.
This book tells you
everything you need
to create your own
forest garden with
beautiful illustrations
and helpful tips
throughout.
Sexual
Reproduction in
Animals and Plants
Green Books
Global Perspectives
on Teacher
Performance
ImprovementIGI
Global
MAYOR OF
CASTERBRIDGE
THE LIFE
Cambridge
University Press
Study & Master
Social Sciences has
been specially
developed by an
experienced author
team for the
Curriculum and
Assessment Policy
Statement (CAPS).
The comprehensive

Learner's Book: *
provides activities that
develop learners'
skills and
understanding of each
of the modules
specified by the
CAPS curriculum *
includes good-quality
illustrations,
photographs and
diagrams in full
colour * offers current
and relevant content
clearly set out
according to the
curriculum document.
The innovative
Teacher's Guide
includes: * step-by-
step guidance on the
teaching of each
lesson and activity as
well as each form of
assessment *
Remedial and
Extension activities
for each module *
bright ideas to extend
the curriculum into
the world outside the
classroom * a
complete section on

Formal Assessment,
with sample
examinations and
their memoranda as
well as photocopiable
record sheets and
templates.
Cambridge O
Level Biology
Revision Guide
Weaver Press
The authoritative
introductory
handbook for
teachers, focusing
on changing trends
and current issues
in educational
assessment.
Social Sciences,
Grade 6 Graywolf
Press
This book contains
the proceedings of
the International
Symposium on the
Mechanisms of
Sexual Reproduction
in Animals and
Plants, where many
plant and animal
reproductive
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biologists gathered to
discuss their recent
progress in
investigating the
shared mechanisms
and factors involved
in sexual
reproduction. This
now is the first book
that reviews recent
progress in almost all
fields of plant and
animal fertilization. It
was recently reported
that the self-sterile
mechanism of a
hermaphroditic
marine invertebrate
(ascidian) is very
similar to the self-
incompatibility
system in flowering
plants. It was also
found that a male
factor expressed in the
sperm cells of
flowering plants is
involved in gamete
fusion not only of
plants but also of
animals and parasites.
These discoveries
have led to the

consideration that the
core mechanisms or
factors involved in
sexual reproduction
may be shared by
animals, plants and
unicellular organisms.
This valuable book is
highly useful for
reproductive
biologists as well as
for biological
scientists outside this
field in understanding
the current progress of
reproductive biology.
Health and
Academic
Achievement Hodder
Education
New in this edition is
a 20 page section on
the use of ICT
resources in teaching
and learning about
statistics. The book
also includes over
300 worked examples
and advice on how to
break down
calculations into easy
stages.
Covid-19 and the

Dialectics of Global
Pandemics in Africa
African Books
Collective
This anthology shows
us some various
thoughts about
Simplicity by some
Co-Authors.
Cambridge
International AS/A
Level Biology
Revision Guide 2nd
edition Remedia
Publications
This book, inclusive
of 19 chapters,
provides discussions
on the benefits and
limitations of food-
based approaches for
the prevention and
control of
micronutrient
malnutrition.
Different chapters
focus on specific
relevant topics,
including current
developments in food-
based approaches and
their program
applications,
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relevance of
agricultural
interventions to
nutrition, impact of
multi-sectoral
programmes with
food-based
approaches
components in
alleviating
undernutrition and
micronutrient
malnutrition, animal-
source foods as a food-
based approach to
address nutrient
deficiencies,
aquaculture's role in
improving food and
nutrition security,
benefits of vegetables
and fruits in
preventing and
combating
micronutrient
malnutrition, benefits
of food-based
approaches for
overcoming single
specific micronutrient
deficiencies, and food
fortification. This
book will be of great

use to professionals
interested in public
health, human
nutrition,
micronutrient
deficiency
interventions, food
and nutrition security
policy interventions,
and agricultural
research.
Profound Simplicity
Springer
In-service teacher
professional
development is
central to most
empirical conceptions
of educational
quality. As the
techniques and
strategies for
educational reform
have spread rapidly
throughout the world,
teacher professional
development
practices have been
borrowed across
borders. It is
important to study the
global sharing of
information on

teacher professional
development. Global
Perspectives on
Teacher Performance
Improvement
examines the
implementation of
proven, high quality
teacher professional
development practices
in unique
environments around
the world. It further
explains the power of
a globally connected
community of teacher
quality improvement.
Covering topics such
as mentoring
programs, education
technology, and
education workforce,
this book is an
essential resource for
educational
administration and
faculty, pre-service
teachers, the public
education sector,
government officials,
educators of both
K-12 and higher
education,
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researchers, and
academicians.

An Introduction to
Sociology
Springer Nature
High-stakes public
examinations
exert a dominant
influence in most
education systems.
They affect both
teacher and
student behavior,
especially at the
middle and upper
levels of
secondary
education. The
content of past
examinations
tends to dictate
what is taught and
how it is taught
and, more
important, what is
learned and how it
is learned. By
changing aspects

of these
examinations,
especially their
content and
format, education
systems can have a
strong positive
impact on teacher
behavior and
student learning,
help raise student
achievement
levels, and better
prepare students
for tertiary-level
education and for
employment.
Examination
agencies, many of
which have
followed the same
procedures over
decades, can learn
from the successes
and failures of
other systems. This
book addresses
current issues

related to the
development,
administration,
scoring, and usage
of these high-
stakes public
examinations,
identifying key
issues and
problems related to
examinations in
many emerging
market economies
as well as in
advanced
economies. The
book’s primary
audience consists
of public
examination
officials on
national, regional,
and state
examination
boards, but the
book should also
be of interest to
senior education
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policy makers
concerned with
certification and
learning
achievement
standards, to
academics and
researchers
interested in
educational
assessment, to
governmental and
education agencies
responsible for
student selection,
and to
professionals at
development
organizations.
“This extremely
well-written and
comprehensive
book offers a
timely review of
the diversity of
public examination
practices
worldwide; of the

tensions between
examinations and
learning; and of
the technical
expertise involved
in the creation of
valid, reliable, and
fair assessments. It
reminds us that as
“the diploma
disease†? takes
hold with an ever-
greater intensity at
every stage of
education
worldwide, and the
commercial
business of testing
flourishes, those
concerned with
educational quality
and meaningful
learning must be
on guard to
prevent the
assessment tail
wagging the
educational dog.†?

Angela W. Little,
Professor Emerita,
Institute of
Education,
University College
London “This
book is very well
structured and
written and draws
on the authors’
remarkable global
knowledge across
countries and
histories. It will be
a great asset both
to administrators
responsible for
examinations and
to academics and
other professionals
who seek to
understand the
nature and impact
of examinations of
different types and
in different
settings.†? Mark
Bray, UNESCO
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Chair Professor of
Comparative
Education,
University of
Hong Kong; and
former Director,
UNESCO
International
Institute for
Educational
Planning “I am
sure that Public
Examinations
Examined, which
thoroughly
analyzes the
practice of public
examinations in
different countries
and makes
profound and well-
grounded
conclusions, will
arouse very great
interest and will
serve to further
improve public
examinations.†?

Victor Bolotov,
Distinguished
Professor, Higher
School of
Economics,
National Research
University,
Moscow; member,
Russian Academy
of Education; and
former Deputy
Minister of
Education, Russian
Federation
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